
 

 

December 7, 2020 

 

Hello PIC Families, 

 

It has been so good to hear news that a vaccine for COVID-19 is pending, and that there is real hope upon the horizon. 

Yet before we get to that horizon,  we know that we need to get through what is sure to be a long winter ahead.  We will 

need to do everything we have been doing (and more) to make it through the winter as safely as possible.  

 

Information regarding COVID-19 continues to be ever-changing.  As new information is released, and as we make 

changes to policies and protocols in PIC’s COVID Family Handbook, we want to make sure everyone is kept up-to-date.  

 

We will host a PIC Town Hall meeting via Zoom for families on Thursday, December 17th from 6-7 pm​. The focus will 

be on planning for the winter with COVID-19.  The consulting physicians on our PIC COVID Task Force will be at the 

meeting to address what we need to know about the months that lie ahead.  

 

Please send any questions you may have in advance to me at ​dgreen@parentinfatcenter.org​. We want to use our 

Zoom time together as prudently as possible.  

 

Here is the Zoom invitation. 

Topic: PIC Town Hall for Families  (Planning for the Winter with COVD-19)  

Time: Dec 17, 2020 06:00 PM  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89054555672?pwd=cmQ1bjJLNGpkN1JWVVdmMGRJelI4QT09 

Meeting ID: 890 5455 5672 

Passcode: 318382 

One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,89054555672#,,,,,,0#,,318382# US (Chicago) 

+19294362866,,89054555672#,,,,,,0#,,318382# US (New York) 

 

In order for us to operate as safely as possible, we need everyone to hear the information and be on the same page. ​ We 

ask that one member of each family join the Zoom call, if at all possible  

 

As always, I thank you for your continued partnership.  ​We are truly all in this together! 

 

 
Deb Green 

Executive Director 
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